
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAO Mainstream and Specialist Schools 

 

         

21st November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

The Holly Lodge Centre is an Education Centre, based on a private site, in the heart of Richmond Park. 

We bring learning about Science, Nature and History to life through our range of workshop sessions 

and specialise in providing outstanding workshops for schools, and bespoke sensory sessions for 

children with special educational needs and disabilities. 

  

Normally charging small fees, we currently have some new funding which allows us to offer FREE 

workshops to schools who have a pupil premium rate of 30% and above. We have a limited number of 

free slots available for our Spring term and would like to extend this offer and information about our 

Centre to all mainstream and specialist schools in surrounding boroughs.  

  

We are also very lucky to have in place a small transport bursary scheme, available to eligible schools.  

  

For more information please visit our website to discover all the different sessions on offer  

https://www.thehollylodgecentre.org.uk/activities/ or give us a call or email on 020 8940 8730 or 

hlcinfo@thehollylodgecentre.org.uk to discuss the options and support available for your school. 

  

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming your school to The Holly Lodge Centre very soon. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jaime Walsh & Alex Sharp 

Joint Centre Manager 
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Feedback from some of our most popular sessions 

 

Outdoor sessions 

 

The session honestly exceeded our expectations, the staff were very hands-on and helpful, 

very patient with our guys. Great mix of verbal learning and physical activities. Supportive and 

flexible, well-planned. 

All of the activities were pitched exactly at the correct level. Hands on so that the children 

were on task and focussed throughout the morning. Such a special place. 

I knew it was going to be fun, but I didn't realise it would be this much fun! 

We saw moorhen chicks and damselflies. We saw a rabbit, newt and a frog in the water. The 

children enjoyed building the habitats. Basically everything :-)  

I love coming to Holly Lodge! Each lesson is clearly planned and age appropriate. I love the 

hands-on experience. 

 

 

Victorian sessions 

 

The whole immersive classroom experience…thank you it was fabulous. 

Gave children an authentic experience of life as a Victorian child - they loved it! 

The staff are amazing and very accommodating to all the children. It was very well organised and all 

the staff worked well together. 

The children engaged well in the activities and enjoyed the session. It was great to see them enjoy and 

experience different activities/subjects from Victorian School. Definitely taught them about life in 

Victorian times. 

Role playing was a fun way to learn about the subject. The children loved walking into the classroom - 

seeing the 'teacher’ and classroom set-up. 

 

 
 

 

           


